

I. Respond

1. Jessica: "Would you like a cup of coffee?" Kim: "_____"

A. No, thanks. B. I feel itchy. C. I do like. D. Oh dear!

2. Ben: "Let's go camping."

Joe: "_____. I worked all night yesterday."

A. No problem B. Just bring yourself C. Oh, count me out D. I like

3. We plants some trees and flowers in the schoolyard.

A. Ok, fine. B. No problem! C. Ok, got it! D. Sounds like great work!

4. - You look great in this new dress. à "_____".

A. With pleasure B. Not at all
C. I am glad you like it D. Do not say anything about it

5. - Thanks for the nice gift you brought to us! à "_____".

A. Actually speaking, I myself don't like it.
B. Welcome! It's very nice of you.
C. All right. Do you know how much it cost?
D. Not at all. Don't mention it.

II. Complete the passage using the words given in the box

My hobby is reading. I (1)_____ story books, magazines and newspapers. I read any kind of material that I find interesting. This hobby started when I was a little boy. I wanted my parents to read fairy tales and other (2)_____ to me. Then I learnt to read by myself. I started with (3)_____ books. Soon, I could read simple fairy tales and other stories. Now, I read just about (4)_____ that is available. Reading helps me to learn about so many

things that I don't know. The (5) _____ things about is that I do not have to learn things in a hard way.

- | | | | |
|-------------------|--------------|---------------|---------------|
| 1. A. read | B. reads | C. am reading | D. to read |
| 2. A. stories | B. books | C. films | D. songs |
| 3. A. different | B. hardly | C. simple | D. tall |
| 4. A. nothing | B. body | C. thing | D. anything |
| 5. A. wonderfully | B. wonderful | C. wonder | D. wonderland |

III. Read the passage and choose the correct answer A, B, C or D to fill in the blanks

In 2019, Spain was (1) _____ country in the world. The secret is their Mediterranean diet. This diet focuses (2) _____ healthy fats and proteins. This includes cold tomato soup, plenty of seafood (especially fish), and veggies. Spanish people say that they have some of the most delicious salads in the world. Due to the Mediterranean diet, the Spanish (3) _____ from fewer diseases than the rest of the world.

(4) _____ health is important, but mental health is important too. Eight out of ten Spanish people are happy. Why? A major reason is the weather. Spain has beautiful weather all year round. Another reason is that Spain is home to a lively (5) _____ relaxing culture. Spanish people enjoy the simple pleasures of life.

- | | | | |
|----------------|-----------------|-------------------|--------------|
| 1. A. healthy | B. more healthy | C. the healthiest | D. healthier |
| 2. A. to | B. on | C. at | D. of |
| 3. A. suffer | B. suffers | C. to suffer | D. suffering |
| 4. A. Physical | B. Physics | C. Physically | D. Physic |
| 5. A. so | B. and | C. but | D. because |

III. Read the passage. Circle the best answer A, B or C to each of the questions.

The secrets to a long life

Why can some people live to over a hundred, while most of us die much sooner? How long you live depends on where you live. A person who lives in a city in Australia will probably live longer than a person living in a poor part of Africa. So, what can you do to live longer? You can make healthy choices. That means eating healthy foods and getting enough exercise.

Being overweight may make your life shorter because you have a higher chance to have health problems. You can start by changing what you eat. Eat less red meat instead of chicken or fish. Fish is really good for helping you live a longer life. You should eat lots of vegetables, so you can get a lot of the vitamins you need. You also need to get enough exercise. There are different types of exercises. Some exercise is good for the heart. Other types of exercise is good for making you stronger. Lifting weights is a good example. Along with taking care of your body, you also have to take care of your mind. Don't work too hard. Try to relax and do something fun each day. If you follow these simple rules, you will have a good chance of living a long time.

1. What is the reading text about?

- A. How to live a long life. B. You live longer thanks to the place you live.
C. Being overweight makes your life shorter.

2. What are healthy choices?

- A. Eating healthy foods B. Getting enough exercise C. A and B

3. Why should you eat vegetables?

- A. Because vegetables are better for your health than meat.
B. Because vegetables are easy to make healthy dishes.
C. Because vegetables helps you get a lot of the vitamins you need.

4. How is lifting weights good for you?

A. It makes your heart stronger.

B. It makes you stronger.

C. It makes you lose weight.

5. Which statement is NOT mentioned in the text?

A. Mental health is also important.

B. Fish and chicken are better for your health than red meat.

C. One of the secrets to a long life is to eat lots of vegetables instead of doing exercise.